
 

01/10/2025 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
On Tuesday, 8th October, we will be holding our annual Open Evening which is an 
important event in the school year.  
 

To accommodate this, the school will be closing earlier on Tuesday, 8th October and 
opening later on Wednesday, 9th  October.  
 
The details are as follows:  
 

Tuesday, 8th October:  
• School will close at 14:25 at the end of period 4.  
 

Wednesday, 9th October:  
• Pupils should arrive at 09:50 for a 10:05 start.  
• Students will go straight to period 2 and follow their normal timetable for 
the rest of the day 
 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Arthur Barzey  
Headteacher  
  
 


